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Side-by-sides should be legal to drive on the roadways as long as they meet the 

requirements. When you look at some vehicles that are allowed to drive on the 

roadways side-by-side’s seem like a far safer choice, as well as easier to park use 

less fuel than a full-size vehicle and more convenient for most people 


